
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS ABOUT THE HIGH SCHOOL SUMMER LEARNING 
PROGRAMS 

1. Can anyone attend the high school summer learning program? 

Priority is given to currently enrolled New London Local Schools' students. Students who live in               
the New London Local School District attendance area, but attend a parochial or charter school               
can attend if space is available. Students who live outside of the district may enroll if space is                  
available.  Non-NL students will be charged a $10.00 registration fee. 

 

2. Is there a charge to attend the high school summer learning program? 

Yes. All registered  students pay $110.00 per full credit course course​ ​and P.E.  Half credit 
courses are $60.00. 

 

3.  Where do I turn in my registration form and payment for the summer program? 

Registration for non-NL students begin June 5, 2017 either at the New London High School 
Guidance Office or the New London Board of Education Offices.  Payment must be provided at 
time of registration.  There will be a $10.00 registration fee applied to all Non-NLHS students. 

 

4. My child attends a parochial and/or charter school. Can my child attend the High 
School summer learning programs 

Non-NLLS students will be accepted. All high school students will be accepted if space allows. 
Please refer to the Registration Information on the previous page. 

 

5. Can middle school students attend High School Summer school? 

No.  At this time, only high school students are accepted into this program. 

 

6. Who should I call if I have questions about the high school summer programs? 

You may contact NLHS Counselor, Mrs. Betsy Pertner or NLLS Superintendent Mr. Brad 
Romano for questions at 419-929-1586.  You can also email Mrs. Pertner at 
bpertner@nlschools.org​ and Mr. Romano at ​bromano@nlschools.org​. 

 

7.  I am not a New London Student.  Will my home district accept the credits earned in 
this program? 
New London Local Schools makes no guarantee, either explicit or implied that a student’s home 
district will accept these credits.  It is the responsibility of the student to verify transfer of credits 
with their home school.  New London Local School will not issue any refunds. 
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